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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Welcome to our October Newsletter! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you!  
 

Thank you very much to all 
parents and carers for following 
the safety measures we have in 
place on the Colgrain grounds. 
We appreciate your patience as 

we constantly review and 
change these as required.  

 

  

Tea ‘n’ a Blether 
 

Our first Tea ‘n’ a Blether session will take 
place on Tuesday 27th October at 1:30pm. We 

welcome all nursery parents and carers to 
join together to have a relaxed chat and get 
to know each other. One or more member(s) 
of staff will also be there. Please be sure to 

make a cuppa and bring the biscuits too!  
This session will take place via Google Meet. 

Instructions on how to access have been 
sent with this newsletter. The meeting link is 

meet.google.com/nfz-yude-zzz  
If prompted, the code is nfzyudezzz 

Hallowe’en Celebrations 
Friday 30th October 

On Friday, all pupils from nursery to P7 are 
invited to dress-up for coming to 

nursery/school. We will have lots of 
Hallowe’en themed activities on offer. We 
will also have prizes for costumes in each 

class/in the nursery. 
We would request that children do not 

wear face paint or wigs as this encourages 
them to touch their face. Also, please 

refrain from bringing props to accompany 
costumes. 
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Colgrain Team 
We paid a fond farewell to Mrs Helen Kelly at the end of Term 1. Interviews 

were held yesterday to recruit our new Early Education and childcare Worker.  
We are delighted to announce that Miss Fiona Porter was the successful 

candidate. Miss Porter will now work with us on a permanent basis.  
 

Seesaw 
 

The nursery team enjoy sharing photographs and 
updates via Seesaw. Please let us know if you have 

any difficulties accessing Seesaw and we will do 
what we can to help.  

Gentle Reminders 
 

Change of clothing 
Please remember to send at least one change of clothing in your child's nursery 
bag.  This is particularly helpful now as the children are outside playing, and will 
continue to do so, in the Winter months. Please bring a change of footwear for 
both indoor and outdoor play.  Wellies are preferable for outdoor activities.   
 
Labelling  
Please ensure that all items of clothing and shoes are clearly labelled with your 
child’s name.  
 
Chilly! 
You will have noticed that we are saying ‘see you later’ to the lovely warm 
weather and entering the cooler months. Please ensure your child has warm 
winter clothing for outdoor activities e.g. hat and gloves.  
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parent/Carer Updates 
 

Last month, the staff team were delighted to speak with the 
parents and carers of all children within the Nursery. We 

wished to provide you with an update on how your child has 
settled into nursery, and also to get to know you a little 

better. 
We will be doing this again next month, with calls taking 
place during the week beginning Monday 14th December.  

 
Please do not hesitate to email or call at any other time. We 

are happy to speak with you. 


